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Thank You For Donating
Thank you for all who contributed to a wonderful December for 
our residents, including Wallace Landscaping, Dunkin' Donuts, 
the Willis Family, San Marcos VFW, SCARWF, and Payne Pest 
Control.

Make A Resolution
Five popular New Year's resolutions are: exercise to get in shape, 
diet to lose weight, save money, eat healthier in general, and 
something for self-care. What is yours?

A Visit From The North Pole
December was a very busy month for DeLuz activities. Our 
favorite was Winter Wonderland where Santa surprised children 
with a toy from their wishlist. Santa, Mrs. Claus, Rudolph the 
Reindeer, and many elves helped to spread the joy! We hope you 
all had a wonderful holiday season. Thank you again this year to 
the Willis Family for their generosity.

SAVE THE DATES
January 4th
Join us on Facebook for Trivia Games. The link will take you to 
sports, movies, and history trivia.

January 11th
National Popcorn Day - We will be serving fresh popcorn in the 
DeLuz Community Center from 1:30 - 3:30. 

January 26th
Please share a poem or story about why your spouse is special to 
you on our Facebook post.

Happy Thanksgiving!

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Our CEO’s Message
Dear HMC Residents,

Happy New Year! 

Hoping this �nds you well after the holidays 
and ready for 2022. At Hunt Military 
Communities, this is a time for our teams to 
re�ect on the past year and prepare for what I 
know will be exciting changes coming for our 

residents. In 2022, HMC will strive to meet and exceed the 
needs of our residents by focusing on several key areas. Our 
main area of concern is your Resident Experience and the 
delivery of service by our team. Focus groups will be utilized at 
many communities so that we can better understand any 
perceived shortcomings and actively seek to improve our 
service to you.  We are committed to the long-term health of 
our communities and by continuing to develop programs and 
services that bene�t our residents, we hope to see our 
communities continue to �ourish.  Please stay tuned for 
updates on these, and other, programs.  Again, Happy New Year 
and best wishes for a happy, healthy, and successful year! 

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer


